

## Year 6 End of Year Treat



21st June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

As a way of saying thank you to your child for all their hard work, terrific behaviour and positive attitude, we would like to take them out for a treat after school on Thursday 19th July.

Your child is invited to Ten Pin, Clifton Moor, York for bowling and tea. There is no cost to you for this treat. Friends of Fishergate have kindly offered to pay.

You will need to drop your child off at Ten Pin at 5.45pm, and collect them at 7.30pm. Platters of food, including vegetarian food, will be available, and drinks.

Please return the slip below to indicate if your child will be coming. Many thanks.

Dani Rees, Sarah Wilson, Amy Jordison, Andrea Walton & Joshua Burnell

Name	Class	

will be attending the Year 6 treat at Ten Pin on Thursday 19th July.

Signed \_\_\_\_\_